
For more information please visit our school website at https://esquimalt.sd61.bc.ca 

 
 
 
 

PARENT DOCKER  
March 30 – April 3, 2020 

Monday,  March  30   

Tuesday,  March 31   

Wednesday, Apr. 1   

Thursday, Apr. 2 Spring Dance TBD 

 Friday, April 3 4C Social Night TBD 

 

 Mark Your Calendar: 

March 16-27 – Spring Break  

 April 7 – Parent Info Night 

April 9 – Fantasy Adventure Improv 

April 9 – Term 3 Ends 

April 10 – Good Friday Stat Holiday No School 

April 13 – Easter Monday Stat Holiday No School 
 

 

 

 

 

ESQUIMALT CAFETERIA MENU FOR THE COMING WEEK: 

Culinary Program: 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday Mar. 30 

There will be lunches served this week, however, the menu has not been decided.  Tuesday Mar. 31 
Wednesday  Apr. 1 
Thursday Apr. 2 

Friday Apr. 3 Pizza by the Slice: Cash Sales Only  

Reminder:   Reunification Drill on April 21st, 

please return the STUDENT 

EMERGENCY RELEASE FORM sent 

home on Wednesday March 11th  soon as 

possible.  

Thank you very much 
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EMERGENCY REUNIFICATION DRILL 

SAVE THE DATES: (Tuesday April 7th 2020) & (Tuesday April 21st 2020) 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

To enhance the level of emergency preparedness for all schools, the District is 

implementing Standard Emergency Reunification Procedures to ensure the safety and 

wellbeing of all students in the aftermath of a disaster. This process includes staff 

training, parent education, and an emergency reunification drill for staff, students, 

parents, and authorized guardians at the school. 

Esquimalt High School will be practicing this Emergency Reunification 

Drill on Tuesday, April 21st 2020. Parents and all authorized guardians listed on a 

Student Release Form are encouraged to participate. This will be an opportunity for 

families to exercise their emergency plan with the school’s emergency plan and to 

familiarize themselves with the District’s procedures. 

A Presentation on Emergency Planning and Community Recovery will be held on 

Tuesday, April 7th at Esquimalt High School, 7:00 - 8:00 pm. 
This presentation will explain the District's post-disaster emergency student release 

procedures, and what to expect during the school's upcoming reunification drill. 

Consider your family’s state of emergency readiness and join in the discussion on 

strategies to help your community to recover from a disaster. Emergency planning 

resources will be available to all participants. 

 

Please register in advance for this free event! 

 
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/sd61-emergency-planning-and-community-recovery-
presentation-tickets-95297841409 
Emily Kirzinger 

Vice Principal, Ècole Secondaire Esquimalt High School 

Greater Victoria School District No. 61 

Ph: 250-382-9226  
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We have a special edition SNAPSHOT to share with families. This edition focusses on talking to kids and teens 
about COVID-19 and includes information for elementary, middle and secondary aged students as well as 

resources for families. 
  

How to talk to your kids about COVID-19 
  

http://cm.pn/5cnf
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To Register: 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/becoming-an-effective-advocate-for-your-child-tickets-97412422177 

 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/becoming-an-effective-advocate-for-your-child-tickets-97412422177
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